
SHINCLIFFE  C. of E. (CONTROLLED)  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 

  

 
   Head Teacher:                       Beal Walk 

Mr. David Tait                                             High Shincliffe 

  School No. 3167                                  DURHAM            

  Tel: 0191 384 3739                       DH1 2PN 

   Fax: 0191 386 3090                                                                              

   shincliffece@durhamlearning.net 

 

Friday 24th April                                                                                                      
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you continue to keep well during these difficult times. 
 
Teachers have set various tasks for this week and DB Primary pages will again be 
updated today with resources for next week.  
 
I draw your attention to the French, History and Geography resources prepared by 
Mrs. Morgan for this term and to two sources of support commissioned by the 
Department for Education: 
 
BBC daily lessons: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 
 
and 
 
Oak Academy: https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom 
 
Both of these resources provide daily activities for pupils. The above links are available 
via the website and DB Primary.  
   
I remind you that we don’t want work shared via online learning to become something 

stressful for our families. I am acutely aware of the many differing and complex 

circumstances that parents and families find themselves in at this time.  Instead we 

are offering this as a support to families and ask you to choose what is appropriate for 

you to complete with your children, depending on your individual circumstances. If you 

are struggling to access online learning then please contact school and we will support 

you as we are able. 

 

The school email address: shincliffece@durhamlearning.net will continue to be 

monitored and can be used for any urgent queries.  

 
For updates, please continue to use the dedicated Coronavirus section of the School 
Website: http://www.shincliffe.durham.sch.uk/parents/coronavirus-update/ 
 
Stay safe and stay well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Mr Tait  

 

 


